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In addition to the usual regional information, the past three issues of the Newsletter have focused
on MPLA people:

e The June 2006 issue introduced MPLA’s Electronic Communities moderators, including
photos.

e The August 2006 issue featured winners of MPLA Board Choice memberships, with
comments by the board members who nominated them

e The October 2006 issue included Professional Development Grants winners, with
descriptions of their projects and summaries of their comments.

The December issue will have profiles of nominees for Board positions (deadline November 1).
The February issue will be the NMLA-MPLA conference issue.

The newsletter typically appears on the website about 2 weeks before the printed copies are
mailed because | send the file to Dan at the same time | send to the printer.

Please keep sending news from your states, especially about people and issues!
Thanks!
Judy Zelenski
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